Greetings, we Patrick and Karan Swann are the owners of property iD 192564
located off of Duncan Lane South of FM 3040. We are requesting this property be
rezoned from AQ to LI. Our purpose in doing the zone change is to develop a 3500
Sq Ft storage building. We have been long time residence of Lewisville (26 yrs} and
have seen the growth which continues to blossom around us. We are genuinely
excited to be a part of that growth in such a wonderfui community.

We are in good tax standing with both of our Lewisville properties. 914 Brittany
Drive and Duncan Lane. We would also like to request a proper address assigned
to the 2.01 acre tract.

Thank you for your time, Patrick and Karan Swan




